A

.
MOVING ON UP BBQ AND"

DISCO
FRIDAY 11" JULY

The Buddies, would like to invite all Bishop Wood pupils and their families to join us at our celebratory
‘Moving On Up’ barbeque and disco. This is our last event of the year to be able to raise money for the
outdoor play equipment.

This event is for all children and their families across the whole of Bishop Wood School. It’s an
opportunity to celebrate the end of the year for years 3, 4 and 5, a chance to say farewell to our year
6’s moving up to secondary school and to welcome current Year 2’s from Goldfield School who will be
joining us in September. Non-Bishop Wood siblings welcome.

Please note all children MUST be supervised by an adult for the entire evening and are the

responsibility of parents/carers for the duration of the event.

We will have a disco throughout the evening along with a BBQ and a well-stocked bar and novelties.
Please bring your own blankets or chairs so you can sit and enjoy the evening in comfort on the school
field!

The evening kicks off at 6pm and runs as follows:

6pm Doors open Disco and bar open

6.30pm BBQ starts hot dogs, burgers, vegan option and homemade salads.
8pm Disco continues novelties for sale

8.30pm BBQ closes

10.00pm Bar closes disco divas have their last dance

We aim to keep the cost as low as possible so all families can attend. Please see a list of prices below:

e Adult food: £6 per head (BBQ & salads), £4 for children (BBQ only), food orders include entrance.
e Entrance only for those not eating: £2.00 per person.
e Bar prices: All alcoholic drinks priced at £4 each, soft drinks £1, kids squash free.

All food must be ordered and paid for in advance. To order your tickets for this great event please use
the link: Event - Moving On Up 2025



https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/event/moving-on-up-2025
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/event/moving-on-up-2025

Last orders for the BBQ: Wednesday 9 July at 9am
We hope to see you there!
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